
Annual Parish Meeting 2023 
Here is the report for the Great Wilbraham Anne Ward and the Great Wilbraham Benstead Charities for the year 2022. 
On Friday 1st July 2022 and Friday 25th November 2022 the Trustees met to discuss the awards. 
For the third year in succession two generous gifts were made to the Charities for distribution. St Nicholas Parochial Church Council gifted £700 and a private person made a gift of £169. These gifts complement the amount available as a result of money invested in government approved funds and enable the trustees, for the third year running to significantly increase the amount normally distributed. This is about £220.
If others feel they would like to support the work of these 2 small Charities please let me or a Trustee know. 
The Trustees agreed at the July meeting to make 7 awards of £40 each, made up of £100 from the Benstead Charity and £180 from the Anne Ward Charity. At the November meeting the Trustees agreed to make 7 awards of £65 each made up of £270 from the Anne Ward Charity and £185 from the Benstead Charity. 
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